Dear Kansas State Senate Tax Committee Members,

This testimony is to express our opposition to SB546. As a four-year-old small business, this bill will be
an integral part of our future success. We will utilize the tax relief benefits of this bill to offset our direct
operating costs. Our overreaching goal is to build a large hangar which will support us hiring dozens of
new employees of the next ten years. Out of this hangar, we will support aircraft management,
consulting services and continue to run our flight school with a fleet of six (6) airplanes. Without the tax
concessions associated with the Bill, our ability to support our future growth will be stifled and become
limited in scope. As a small startup, this Bill gives us the relief to grow and thrive in the State of Kansas.

Thank you for your time.

Teresa L. Ortega

Managing Member

Ortega Aviation Services LLC
teresa@ortegaaviation.com
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